

SAFETY MEMO

TO: ALL AAE STAFFS, MANAGEMENT & TRAINEES

DATE: 20/04/2023

REFERENCE: AAe/SMS/SM/04/2023

SUBJECT: INCREASE IN COVID-19 CASES

INTRODUCTION:

Health experts have warned of a continuous spike in Covid-19 cases after the Hari Raya celebration, following the increase in new infections in the country recently.

University Putra Malaysia's Virologist Associate Professor Dr Chee Hui Yee said social (human) movement and family gatherings were among the major factors that would contribute to the spike in cases after Raya.

The newest Covid-19 Omicron sub variant XBB. 1.16 (also known as Arcturus) which is 1.2 times more transmissible than the previous sub variant is also one of the factors that will contribute to the increase in new Covid-19 cases.

ACTION

- 1. All AAe staffs must stay vigilant during the holidays to reduce risk of infection by Covid-19.
- 2. All AAe staffs are encouraged to follow existing Covid-19 SOP's.
- 3. Those who show covid-19 symptoms are reminded to do a self-test at home or nearest clinic.

This memo serve as a reminder to all AAe Staffs with regards to Covid-19 health protection and addressed by C.E.O Desk Office.

Thank you for your cooperation.

N RAJA MOHAK (Accountable Manager)

Airod Aerospace Technology Sdn. Bhd.